146/18 The Clerk reported the findings of the FOI complaint against Walberswick PC as
recorded in the Commissioner’s Report:

1. The complainant requested information from Walberswick Parish Council which is
associated with its community playing fields.

2. The Commissioner has decided that the Council has provided the complainant with all
of the recorded information that it holds which is relevant to his request for
information. She is satisfied that the Council holds no further recorded information
than that which it already provided. The Council’s provision of recorded information
relevant to the complainant’s request has satisfied the duty to do so provided by
Section 1 of the FOIA. The Commissioner has also decided that the Council has
breached Section 10 of the FOIA by failing to provide the complainant with a response
to his request within the twenty working days compliance period.

3. The Commissioner requires the public authority to take no further action.

The Clerk informed Councillors that if villagers wished to read the whole of the decision it
could be found through the Information Commissioner’s Office at https://ico.org.uk/

147/18 Reports from Councillors

a) Footpaths — Councillor Sutherland — Rogers updated the meeting on matters resolved since
the last meeting including that SCC had been informed of a faulty gate that was allowing sheep
to escape and that the fence at the harbour has blown over again. She will also bring the
matters raised in the public forum to SCC’s attention for action.

b) Property — Councillor Richardson. Nothing to report.

c) Highway Matters, traffic management and Car Parks. — Councillor Bassinette mentioned
that, in follow up to the decision of the WPC in December to join in the Traffic Management
Review being organized with the WCLC and the WCPC, a working team was currently being
organized with representatives of all three organizations under the leadership of the WCLC.

d) Speed Indicator Display {SID) Update — Councillors Sutton and Winyard

Councillars Sutton and Winyard reported that the appropriate forms had been submitted to
the Suffolk County and that the next step would be that the Highway Authority would come
out to look at the site and determine where they should be installed taking into account the
recommendations of the Village consultation.

e) Playing field/Playground — Councillor Sutton. Nothing to report.

148/18 Heritage Hut & Scroll. To discuss the report of the Heritage Hut and Scroll Committee
of 16th October 2017 and Councillors to instruct the Committee on the way forward. It was
resolved that the recommendations in the report with regard to the plan and usage of the
hut should now be reflected in drawing up of a new renovation plan and the Committee was
requested to go forward with this. The Council acknowledged that there had been some
resolution of uses of the Hut in discussions by the working party to include the ability of local
artisans to rent the Hut, on a limited basis, to exhibit works. The details of this and the
question of the Management of the Hut would need to be further considered by the WPC
following additional recommendations by the Committee.

Councillor Richardson reported that she and Bill Ungless had had discussions with the Freud
family in response to their suggestion to pay for an additional way of displaying the Scroll in
the village hall. This would involve creating a professional digital copy of the scroll to
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